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The 400 MHz band has changed!
Frequencies that used to be allocated to 
Differential GPS (DGPS) are now being used 
by government services like law enforcement 
and emergency services. 
If you operate your DGPS equipment on these 
frequencies, you could disrupt or prevent these 
critical public safety services from doing their job.

Check now by asking:

This is not legal advice and should not be relied on as such. Independent advice should be sought if required.

Have all of your frequencies been authorised 
by a radiocommunications licence?
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If you’ve bought or rented the frequencies 
pre-programmed and are using the supplier’s 
licence, do you have their written authorisation?

Have you removed frequencies from your 
equipment that you aren't authorised to use?

If you’re authorised, have you reviewed and 
understood the licence conditions and any 
400 MHz band transition requirements?

Has your DGPS put you in an 

unlawful position?

Call the ACMA on 1300 850 115
Speak with your supplier
Get the facts at
acma.gov.au/400MHz

Operating without a licence, or causing 
interference to other services, means you could 
be fined or taken to court.

Not sure if you’re operating your DGPS 
legally? You can:


